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MADISON - This coming Tuesday, April 2, is Election Day in Wisconsin, and I’m not too proud
to beg: I beg you to go out and vote.

There is a highly competitive race for Wisconsin Supreme Court  between Judges Lisa
Neubauer and Brian Hagedorn, and the money contest  has tightened considerably, as we
noted here:

Outside Spending Groups Make Homestretch Push for Hagedorn

 In Madison, there is a big mayoral race between Paul Soglin and Satya Rhodes-Conway.

 And in La Crosse County, Vernon County, and the town of  Newbold (near Rhinelander),
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https://wisdc.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=62dc3644cc384e150cd656238&amp;id=001e22c8a0&amp;e=05a33fc7ad
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citizens get to vote on an advisory  referendum for banning gerrymandering in Wisconsin. We
urge a yes vote on that one!

 Here’s another reason to go vote: In spring elections, your  vote has much more weight than at
other times because turnout tends to  be much lower. So enjoy your increased power, and
throw your weight  around on Tuesday.

Thanks for being such an active and responsible citizen.

  

Best,

 Matt Rothschild
 Executive Director
rothschild@wisdc.org
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